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2020 ISSUE 1 NEWSLETTER
Welcome to the 2020 season and let us hope it is another successful season, both in the league and in competitions. 
A special welcome to our new members:  Monica Clarke, Chris Davison, Kathy Green, Carole Shinar and Mary Slattery plus Grace Read another Junior member. It is lovely to see so many new members - we hope you will enjoy your bowling, here, at Milton Park. 

Your Officers and Committee for 2020 are: 
President:				Annie Biggs
Captain:					Kath Patrick
Red Team Contact:			Tracy Hibberd	
White Team Contact			Caroline Gall
Treasurer:				Jemima Meaden
Secretary:				Min Wright
Competition Secretary:		Tracy Hibberd
Committee:				 Caroline Gall and Pat Macrae 
Association Reps:			 Sue Jackson and Jemima Meaden 
Association Chairman:			 Marianne Unwin
Association Vice Chair:		 Brian Brown (Milton Men)

Dates for the diary:
Saturday, 4th April			Greens Open
Monday, 20th April			Association Mixed Friendly v Pembroke Gardens
Saturday, 2nd May			Rhona Darling Competition 10.00am
Tuesday, 5th May			First league match
Sunday, 10th May			Milton Park Inter Club Triples 10.00am
Sunday, 14th June			BH Senior Fours S/F and Final at Atherley
Thursday, 18th June			P&D 2 Wood Singles at Denmead
Saturday, 20th June			President’s Day
Thursday, 25th June			P&D Past President v President at Milton Park
Saturday, 27th June			BH Pairs Q/F and S/F at Banister Park
Sunday, 28th June			BH Fours Q/F and S/F at Atherley
Monday, 29th June			BH Benevolent Triples at Milton Park
						BH Singles Q/F at Banister Park
Sunday, 5th July			BH Triples Q/F and S/F at Atherley
Monday, 6th July			BH Two Wood Singles Q/F and S/F at Banister Park
Friday, 10th July			BH Singles S/F at Banister Park		
Monday, 13th July			P&D Inter Club Triples at Fareham
						BH 3rd Place Play Offs at Banister Park
Friday, 24th July			P&D Gill May Trophy at Milton Park
Friday, 31st July			P&D Pat Duckworth Trophy at Pembroke Gardens
Thursday, 6th August			P&D Anniversary Day at Bridgemary


Sun. 2nd - Sat. 8th August		Portsmouth Open at Alex BC
Sunday, 9th August			Priory Fours – Priory BC
Wednesday, 19th August		P&D Champion of Champions at Fareham
Mon. 24th – Wed. 26th August	P&D Finals Week at Denmead
Friday, 4th September			Association Mixed Friendly v Rugby Police Bowls Tour
Saturday, 5th September		BH Championship Finals at Banister Park
Sunday, 13th September		Greens Close
Tuesday, 6th October			P&D Luncheon – Brookfield Hotel
Saturday, 10th October		MPLBC AGM 9.30am for 10.00am

Association Open Singles
Following the success of the previous two years the Association Open Singles will again be held –
Details are already on the board so please enter.

Association Inter Club Triples
A very enjoyable morning playing the other three clubs at Milton Park, details are already on the board so please add your name to the list.

Jim Taylor Mixed Triples League
Commences during August – details on the notice board.

P&D
A reminder - BE white shorts with the BE logo may be worn for league matches – if other white shorts are worn then the league team will be penalised. Another reminder - Please note in P&D competitions the latest time you can offer opponents is 6.00pm (as opposed to 6.30pm in BH competitions).

BH
Congratulations to Mandy who is now BH Ladies President. We wish her all the best in her ‘Presidential Year’.

Reminders
Please read the notice board regularly for fixtures, events and anything else of note!
Any good ideas or indeed any issues connected with bowling at Milton Park then please see one of the committee members in order that it can be raised at committee meetings. All committee meeting minutes can be found in the ring binder titled ‘Information’, located on the bookshelf.
Minutes of the association committee can be found in the ring binder located by the association notice board. If you have any suggestions for the association committee to consider there is a ‘Suggestion Book’, which can also be found by the association notice board or see one of the club reps.
Should you happen to be going on holiday please note the dates on the holiday list, which can be found on the club notice board. If you are unable to play in a league match then please notify the Captain, as soon as you know you will not be available.
 
Happy bowling for 2020.							Min Wright – March 2020
